
ARETTO WELLNESS ANNOUNCES OFFICER CHANGE 

VANCOUVER, February 27, 2023 – Aretto Wellness Inc. (“Aretto” or the “Company”) (CSE: 
ARTO) (FSE: 0RW) (OTC: RRSFF) announces that Robert Payment has resigned as CFO and 
Corporate Secretary of the Company effective immediately to pursue other opportunities. 
The Board thanks Mr. Payment for his services and wishes him well in his future endeavors. 

For further information please contact: 

Nathan Nowak – Chief Executive Officer and Director 
E-mail: investors@arettowellness.com

778-724-1301

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is 
defined in the policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the 
adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


